October 23, 2021

Dear Mclean Patients, Residents, and Families,

We are sending this communication to provide you with an update on our current outbreak. All

residents and all employees have again been tested for COVID-19 and all results are negative.

With these results, per CDC guidelines, we are able to resume inside visitations on all

neighborhoods including Evergreen Way and the courtyard may be used for visiting as well.

Precautionary measures continue to be implemented to prevent the spread of the virus. The
Town of Simsbury has rescinded mandatory masks while inside buildings; however, it continues
to be required within healthcare settings. Masks are required to be worn into our building and

during the entire time you are inside our building.

Thank you for your support as we work diligently to care for and protect our community. If you

have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us directly.
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